Hi VMC,
Over the next 4 weeks we will be travelling virtually since we can't do it in person. 
These boarding passes and a few surprises will be part of our Carnival activities this year. 
House Council is presenting all students with their first boarding pass:  
Pink Passport Aesthetic Travel Animated Photo Collage 3.pdf
We will be travelling to Dublin this week!  Tomorrow all students can join the fun by wearing Green and leave their uniform at home OR if you love wearing your navy and white uniform - embrace it and enjoy the spirit of Dublin instead :)
Contest:   To sweeten up your day, guess the amount of Skittles in the jar through the Google link provided below.  The pictures of our wonderful Skittles jar will be available tomorrow for you to use to estimate the total amount in the jar.  Let's put your talents to the test for the win!   
https://forms.gle/jDYEQeXvLpYLtBNK7
Sign in through your EMSB account in order to enter the contest.
In the case of a tie, the first entry will be the winner - so don't wait too long to enter your choice!
 
Your VMC House Council

